
From: Terri Helm
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Election Rules
Date: Monday, August 7, 2023 3:08:38 PM

Dear Secretary Griswold,

I have been a registered Colorado voter since the year 1970.  I am writing in full support of the
proposed election rules.  Our state is well known for its election integrity and secure voting.  I
have no desire to give up the privilege of mail-in ballots.  I am fully aware of the intense
security precautions that have been instituted here in Montezuma County by our clerk and
recorder.  
Thank you for all you continue to do to insure the right of all Colorado citizens to vote freely
and securely.

Sincerely,
Terri Helm
Cortez, CO


